


At the heart of FIPS’s activities are the scores of
programmes we organise for pupils, parents and
friends, or both. We publish a termly calendar of
these activities and share prompts through the
WhatsApp groups to alert you to take action
(volunteer, donate, buy tickets etc.) when the
time draws near. 

Termly Activities



We try our best to cater for pupils of all year groups in our provision.

Affordable movie tickets and snacks while watching a
popular movie with friends in the school’s state-of-the-art
theatre.

Our Prep School pupils have the chance to purchase
pocket-money gifts for their loved ones. 

Our Senior School pupils buy raffle tickets to participate in
a draw, where they have the chance to win high-value
items, such as Airpods, speakers, store vouchers.

Movie Nights 

Christmas Bazaar 

Senior School Raffle

For pupils



Our Pre-Prep pupils are visited by Santa or Easter Bunny,
depending on the season, and receive little treats.

We help celebrate the love of reading by offering three
books for £1 (for charity) to our Prep Pupils.

We co-operate with the ECO Society in Senior School to
arrange this event, that aims to instil the concept of
sustainability through fashion.

At the end of the Summer Term during sports days, FIPS
runs a donation-based cake stall and hires the services of
a coffee van.

Santa and Easter Bunny's visits

World Book Day book sale

Clothes Swap

Sports Day Cake Stalls



The Great Hall provides a most beautiful setting for a number of pleasant evenings in the
company of other parents, friends and staff, with food expertly prepared by the school’s
catering team and external providers hired for entertainment. While the theme varies from
wine tasting, through quiz night to cultural evenings, FIPS’ enthusiasm for organising them
and their popularity in the parent body remain unchanged.

Equally well-received events on the calendar are our seasonal workshops, such as wreath-
making and paint-along session, or our First-Aid courses.

For parents and friends



By far the largest events on the calendar are our fairs, whether they are held in the festive
season or in the Spring. They aim to bring together the whole community and offer plenty
of entertainment, involvement through stage performances and self-run stalls for our pupils
and willing adults (parents, friends, alumni), delicious food by the school’s catering team,
and shopping, where we decide to include external stalls. These fairs have a strong
community feel and rely greatly on donations and volunteer help. 

If you would like to be included in the organisation, please get in touch.

Fairs


